
Freshman and Senior Students 
 
During the next two weeks (May 18-May 28) sophomore and junior students will be taking the new 
Washington Smarter Balanced Assessments.  To minimize the impact of testing on classroom instruction 
we will be reversing when students meets their classes on three days. On May 19, 21, and 28 we will run 
a reverse schedule and start with 6th period and end with 1st period. In a few cases, the rooms where 
students meet will change. A personal schedule was given to students on Friday. If your student doesn’t 
have this schedule they can follow their normal schedule and any changes will be noted on their 
classroom door.  
 
You can also find this information on our website. 
 
Thank you!! 
 
Shaun Monaghan 
Assistant Principal, Testing Coordinator 
 
 
 
 
 


